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Becton Property Group – March Quarter Business Upda te –
correction 
 
Becton Property Group Limited (“Becton” or “the Group” ) (ASX: BEC) advises that the column 
headed “”FY13” in the “Expected Settlements” table on page 2 of the March quarter business 
update, released to the market earlier today, should be headed “FY13 and beyond”. A copy of 
the table with this correction is set out below. 
 
 

Expected settlements - update  
 

  
Expected Settlements 

Project  
FY11 
$m 

FY12 
$m 

FY13 and beyond 
$m 

Kensington  $29 $55  

Bonnyrigg  $35 $24 $776 

Waterloo   $69 $620 

Total   $65 $148 $1,344 

 
 
 

-Ends-  
 
 
MEDIA ENQUIRIES 
For further information please contact: 
Kreab Gavin Anderson 
Miche Paterson: 03 9659 3000 
 
 

INVESTOR ENQUIRIES 
For further information please contact: 
Becton Property Group 
Monika Lancucki: 03 9832 9014 

 


